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TELECON WITH KEN CANADY OF DUKE, R. STRAUB, AND R. STEINKE OF E&W,
-JULY 21, 1972, CONCERNING QUADPANT TILT QUESTION ON OCONEE

j The concern expressed in the July 7,1972 memo from Reactor Safety
was. discussed with Duke and E&W. They were advised that we would
formally request their response to this concern.
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cc: R. C. DeYoung
A. Schwencer
I. Peltier (2)
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